
 

 
 

Media Advisory 
 

DOE to Host WIPP Town Hall Meeting, News Conference Call    
 

The Department of Energy will host a town hall meeting on March 6, 2014, to provide 

updated information on recovery activities at the Waste Isolation Pilot Plant. 

 

Who: David Klaus, Deputy Under Secretary for Management and Performance 

 

David Huizenga, Senior Advisor for the U.S. Department of Energy’s (DOE) 

Office of Environmental Management 

 

 Joe Franco, Manager, Carlsbad Field Office 

 

  Fran Williams, Technical Advisor, URS 

 

What:  The DOE Carlsbad Field Office is hosting a town hall for the local 

community and interested stakeholders. News media can also attend, but 

reporters must hold questions until the news conference. 

       

When:  Town Hall – Thursday, March 6, 2014 at 5:30 p.m. 

 

News Conference Call – Thursday, March 6, 2014, at 7:30 p.m.  

   

Where:   Town Hall – Walter Gerrells Performing Arts Center, 4012 National Parks 

Highway, Carlsbad, N.M. 

 
News Conference Call – To receive dial-in information, please call the WIPP 

Information Line at 1-800-336-9477 

 
 

Media Contact: 
 

Bradley Bugger  
U.S. Department of Energy 

(575) 234-7309 
 

www.wipp.energy.gov 
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